
 

 

 

 

November 15, 2020 

 

 

 

Good Evening North East Family, 

 

Please be advised that on Sunday, November 15, 2020, the District Office was notified that a high school staff member 

tested positive for COVID-19.    The last day the staff member was in school was on Tuesday, November 10, 2020.   The 

North East High School ONLY will transition to remote learning beginning Monday, November 16, 2020.   Erie County 

Technical students will report in person.    

 

Monday, November 16th and Tuesday, November 17th will be asynchronous days where high school students will be 

required to log in and complete an assignment posted by their classroom teachers, no live-streaming will take place these 

two days.   High school students will live-stream beginning on Wednesday, November 18th.  Please contact the high 

school if you need to utilize the internet café.  Please email Mrs. Hedlund at rhedlund@nesd1.org for meals during this 

time.  High School students will resume in-person learning after Thanksgiving break on Tuesday, December 1, 2020. 

 

• November 16 – Asynchronous – high school students must login 

• November 17 – Asynchronous – high school students must login 

• November 18 – Live-stream 

• November 19 – Live-stream 

• November 20 – Live-stream  

 

• November 23 – Live-stream 

• November 24 – Live-stream 

• November 25-November 30 – Thanksgiving Break 

• December 1 – High School resumes in-person learning 

 

Again, the North East High School ONLY will transition to remote learning beginning, Monday, November 16, 2020, 

Erie County Technical students will report in-person. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dr. Karns @ skarns@nesd1.org or myself @ mhartzell@nesd1.org.    

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 

and 

 

Dr. Steven Karns, Co-Principal/Co-Pandemic Coordinator 

 
Mission:  “to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career aspirations, to 

pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                 Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
                                                                           Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 

mailto:rhedlund@nesd1.org
mailto:skarns@nesd1.org
mailto:mhartzell@nesd1.org

